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Dear Dee 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55 
Application by Cory Riverside Energy for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the Riverside Energy Park 
Adequacy of consultation request 
 
Thank you for your letter of 16 November 2018 concerning the above. 
 
As you know through our subsequent telephone conversation and exchange of emails I 
could find no record of Brentwood Borough Council being notified about the proposal at 
the pre application stage.  I understand from your email of 28 November that this is 
because no notification was sent to us.  
 
I think it unlikely that we would have made a substantive comment on the proposal had 
we been notified. On that basis it does not seem to be in the public interest to make 
adverse comments on the adequacy of consultation in relation to the proposed 
application as this risks delay in the consideration of the project. 
 
If there is further communication regarding the proposal please use the email address 
below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mike Ovenden 
 
Consultant Principal Planner 
planning@brentwood.gov.uk 
 
 

 


